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Last month we briefly mentioned the work being done on
the PowerPac heading for the Kibuye Hope Hospital in

www.ltec. ovg

Burundi. We ordered the inverters for this solar powered ‘inb!“‘? '

International Technical
PowerPac back in July of 2017 and the final parts arrived the Electric & Construction
second week of March 2018. Eight months is a very long Waiting on this little

part of the inverter
system caused a
three week delay in
inverter systems needed to power hospitals and training the completion of

centers located in Africa. the Kibuye PowerPac

time to wait for materials but unfortunately SMA in
Germany is the only option we have for the very large

After the final parts arrived from Germany, our team of volunteers went into high gear making the final test
1o be sure all the systems were functioning up to specs. Michael Fisher, Matt Wilson, Gary Smedley and Matt
Aungst have spent many hours trying to develop the right communication system to allow us to not only
monitor the system from the USA but to actually make changes as needed. Wayne Bietzel has also been
ready to make any changes necessary in the electrical design and put into the containers those last min items

Even with all of the delays,
we know that God is in
control and we trust Him to
arrange even the smallest of
details.

We had to remind ourselves
of this again as we waited
several hours for the trucks

to arrive late from the docks
in NJ while the $250.00 an We are praying for delivery by the end

hour crane waited. of May which will allow us to purchase
tickets for the team to arrive by July

21st. Please pray with us and thank you

so much for your commitment to |-TEC.

Thank you Lord, they did

finally arrive. . President / I-TEC




